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Over the past year I have reviewed the current internet strategy that Plus groups 

has been using for a number of years.  

Websites:  http://www.plusgroups.org/plus                                                                                                                

http://plus.sunmaia.net/group/plus/ 

Facebook and twitter pages  

Mailing services: mailchimp 

Yahoo: One lists 

Access to the above has been difficult as there appears to be no documentation 

or formal agreement on how or who uses the services. The current hosted service 

we used was renewed without any consideration given if we are getting value for 

money. The current arrangement with our hosting company Hosted Development 

is far too expensive and not suitable for a small social organisation like PLUS. I 

have setup two trial websites for the NEC to review as I believe these will be more 

in keeping with our budget.  

http://plusgroupsuk.simplesite.com/ 

http://plusgroups.weebly.com/ 

 

No final decision has been made whilst our only working website run by Mark 

Hewson has reached the end of its working life.  

 

 

Steve Rolfe 

National Internet Co-Ordinator   
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